
1964, the ministers established a procedure aimed at contributing to the solution
of the special defence problems of Greece and Turkey in 1965.
12. With regard to Greek-Turkish relations, the ministers heard a report by the

Secretary-General on the "watching brief" conferred on his predecessor at The

Hague in May 1964. In an effort to improve these relations and in the interests

of the solidarity of the Alliance, they agreed that this "watching brief" should con-

tinue. They reaffirmed their determination to lose no opportunity of contributing

to a reduction in tension and a peaceful, agreed and equitable solution of the

problem of Cyprus, confirming also their support for the efforts of the United
Nations and the Mediator.
13. The ministers considered a report on emergency planning. They reaffirmed

the importance of such planning within the context of overall defence, noting the
progress which had been achieved and the work which remained to be done.
14. The next meeting of the North Atlantic Council at ministerial level will be
held on the invitation of the British Government in London in May 1965.
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